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Join us for Worship Sunday at 8:30 & 10:30 a.m.

March 7, 2024

Dear Friends of Second Church,

With all the various bugs going around and the rainy days, you may not be as
"up and at ‘em” in getting outside as milder temperatures might otherwise
invite. 
 
But with Daylight Savings Time returning this weekend, we know that
things are looking up, nevertheless. 
 
As you’ll see, there are also many ways to gather and connect with others in our
church family over the next couple of weeks as we move steadily toward
Easter. 
 
I hope to see you there, and as always…..
  
See you in church, 

Sermons are always
available online: 
2CCSermons

If you can't make it in person, join us
via Livestream for our 10:30

a.m. Sunday service. 

Children's Chapel at 2CC

Nursery care for infants to age 4 starts at 10:15 a.m. Deacons can help direct
you to our nursery room. Children ages kindergarten and up are encouraged to

start worship with their parents at 10:30 a.m. in the Sanctuary.
​Those who wish may depart for Children's Chapel and Choir with Jenny at

about 10:45 a.m.

Registration not required but helpful for us to best know and love your child.

Click here to register for Children's

https://www.2cc.org/
http://facebook.com/2ccgreenwich
http://instagram.com/2ccgreenwich
http://bit.ly/SermonsMax
https://bit.ly/2CC-Livestream
https://bit.ly/22-23-2CCChildrensChapel
mailto:pam@2cc.org


Chapel

Mark your calendars...

Winter-Spring Yoga continues through April 1
Monday mornings at 9:15 a.m. in the Chapel

Cost is $20/class

Email Jenny with questions about Yoga

RSVP to Pam for March 12 Event

mailto:jenny@2cc.org


RSVP to Pam

Click here & sign up to bring something to the
potluck

mailto:pam@2cc.org
https://bit.ly/2CC-St-Patricks-2024


Click here to reserve your spot  for
VBS

https://anc.apm.activecommunities.com/greenwichy/activity/search/detail/4765?onlineSiteId=0&locale=en-US&from_original_cui=true


Email Jenny to RSVP for Coffee &
Connection



Easter is Coming...

Holy Week Prayer Vigil Following the Maundy Thursday evening service. Our
overnight prayer vigil will begin, and will continue until 3:00 p.m. on Friday, March



29. A feature of Holy Week at 2CC for the last 22 years, the vigil offers a powerful
experience for private prayer in the Sanctuary, which is illuminated by a single light,

focused from the base of the cross. Some come with a plan for their prayers, some
read Scripture or find other devotional reading and go where it takes them, and

some simply sit and “listen for God” in the silence. Most find that the hour passes
quickly, and that Easter is more powerful as a result. Join us!

A deacon will also be available to help people sign up after the 10:30 Worship service
for the next two weeks or to sign up online, email Pam@2cc.org.

Another fun Sunday morning in Children's Chapel!
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